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11/08/2023
Dear Resident

Temporary road closures for Last landslip repair
1.2kms before Flat Rock crossing,

Upper Kangaroo River Rd

Repair work on the last landslip (DM00828) along Upper Kangaroo River Rd by Symal has 
commenced.   The location of the landslip is 12.9kms from Moss Vale Rd, 1.7kms from Scott 
Rd and 1.2kms prior to Flat Rock Crossing.

A full road closure needs to be implemented prior to the landslip to undertake piling work. 
The full road closure will be in place for 2 weeks:

• From Tuesday 15 August until Tuesday 29 August 2023.
• Weekdays only (i.e. excluding weekends) from 7:30am until 4:30pm

Mid-day opening will not be provided.

No vehicle or pedestrian access will be available during road closure times unless in case 
of life-threatening situations.

Council appreciates your patience and understanding throughout the construction 
period noting the road closures will be inconvenient for many.

Keeping up to date
To allow residents to keep up to date on the work, a project page / website was created by 
Council. 

Upper Kangaroo River Road - Upper Kangaroo River - Landslip | Shoalhaven City Council 
(nsw.gov.au)

If you need further information about this matter, please contact me on 1300 293 111 or 
Luke Burgess from Symal on 0408 925 510.

Yours sincerely,

Dominic Lucas

Dominic Lucas 
Project Manager 

https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Projects-Engagement/Road-Works/Upper-Kangaroo-River-Road-Upper-Kangaroo-River-Landslip
https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Projects-Engagement/Road-Works/Upper-Kangaroo-River-Road-Upper-Kangaroo-River-Landslip



